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Dear Professor Farrateri 

It has been suggested to me that you 

mlght be interested in coming to Brooklyn 

College next year, Ve are interviewing 

candidates for poeitions of professors 

of Spanish literatura in both our under-

graduate and gradúate echools. 

If you are interested, I vould be very 

happy to have you come for a chat. 

Siacerely youra, 

j¿hn J. Spagnoll 
Chairman 

3 0 - ^ - s v 


